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Submission	from	Brenda	Martin.	
	
	
I	am	a	clerical	worker	and	married	to	Shane	Eades	who	is	a	keen	race	attender	
and	I	enjoy	going	to	the	meetings	with	him	particularly	the	greyhounds	because	
the	people	are	so	friendly	and	the	sport	is	very	inclusive.	We	are	also	members	of	
the	ATC	and	find	the	people	there	a	bit	reclusive.	
The	greyhounds	give	a	lot	of	people	a	lot	of	enjoyment	they	have	been	
performing	for	centuries	and	would	be	a	pity	if	we	lost	this	cultural	gem	
especially	since	the	struggles	to	have	greyhound	racing	in	Australia	took	place	in	
NSW.	
	
Regards	
Brenda	Martin,	
10	Rymill	Rd	
TREGEAR.	2770.	


